


































From: partnerships1@verizon.net [mailto:partnerships1@verizon.net]  
Sent: Monday, December 08, 2014 5:39 PM 
To: Teague, John 
Cc: yabdou@atensolar.com; brian.hamilton@comcast.net; 
paul@businovation.com; chris.z.martin@gmail.com 
Subject: Comments on IXC Straw Proposal 
  
 My chief concern is to emphasize the difference between the energy 
delivered as kWh by Solar installations and their power expressed as 
kW. As proponents of Vehicle Solar Grid (VSG) integration, we need 
the ability to link an oversized inverter of a solar PV installation to a 
vehicle battery  to provide ancillary services to the grid and backup 
power for resiliency to the owner. For example, a Nissan Leaf with a 24 
kWh battery can readily deliver or absorb15 kW of power for frequency 
regulation. It handles more than that every day in normal driving. 
Limiting the Leaf to 10 kW in a Class 1 PV installation reduces its 
ability to serve the grid and its owner by 50% or more. 
  
Ideally, we would like an extension of the useable inverters in Class 1 to 
100 kW or even 200 kW to allow larger vehicles to be integrated with 
class 1 solar PV installations. At the very least, the distinction between 
limits on net energy generation and two way power capability with no 
net input or output of energy should be clarified, so that the latter can be 
developed. 
  
Paul Kydd, President, Partnerships One, LLC 
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